
 

  

 

Welcome to 2nd Grade!  My name is Kelly Conrad and I will be your child’s 
teacher for the 2022-2023 school year.  I am entering my 15th year as an 
elementary educator and my 6th year here at Lake Shore!  I am so excited to 
get this year started!   

Teaching is my passion and my goal for the school year is to create 
meaningful experiences for your child and bring the curriculum to life. I work 
hard to establish a positive classroom environment that instills a love of 
learning in each child while building a respectful community of learners.  Second 
Grade is an important year when students begin to transition from “learning to 
read” to “reading to learn” and an important year to build a solid foundation of 
math skills.  There are many opportunities for growth and we will celebrate all 
the successes along the way!   

Along with our curriculum, I like to incorporate learning about a Growth 
Mindset and Social Emotional Learning.  This helps to promote a positive 
classroom community and allows students to learn more about the impact of 
emotions on their academic and social success.      

Communication between home and school is very important and I 
welcome any opportunities to talk about your child!  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me with any questions, concerns, joys or ideas that you may have for 
our learning community!  I look forward to a wonderful year! 

       Sincerely, 

 

             Mrs. Conrad 
             kelly.conrad@lscsd.org  
             (716) 926-2771 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

2
nd

 Grade is my favorite 
grade to teach!   


